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Happy World Heart Day and welcome to the September edition of the FH 

Europe Foundation newsletter! 

 

In this month's newsletter, we delve into a range of impactful topics. Starting 

with the celebration of (FH) Awareness Day 2023, with our "People Like Us" 

campaign we emphasize the importance of placing individuals with FH at the 

forefront of our collective efforts. We delve into key events, educational 

webinars, and advocacy initiatives that took place during this significant 

awareness campaign, that was widely supported by our community. 

https://fhef.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=60930fdc325cffc47c2fb04ad&id=d0aca7d73e&e=981ab6495d


 

Moving on with World Heart Day (happening today!), we share insights, 

emphasizing the need for awareness and preventive measures to combat 

cardiovascular diseases, a leading global health concern. 

 

This year we also supported Apheresis Day and highlighted the lived 

experience of patients with HoFH and FCS undergoing apheresis 

treatment. Furthermore, on 3rd November, we are also looking forward to 

celebrating the FCS Awareness Day. 

 

Moving forward, we are proud to share our global advocacy efforts presented 

at the United Nations General Assembly in New York, where the FH Europe 

Foundation advocated for a Global Code for Cardiovascular Health. Further, 

with great pleasure, we talk about the progress of our Patient Ambassador 

Programme and many other projects. 

 

We also celebrate the milestones and initiatives undertaken by our Network 

members across various countries, underscoring their dedication to improving 

cardiovascular health and fostering awareness about FH, and bring you 

important updates and opportunities from our valued partners, reflecting a 

collaborative approach towards advancing healthcare and patient well-being. 

  

Lastly, we invite you to mark essential dates to mark various upcoming events 

in your calendars, ensuring you stay informed and engaged in the ongoing 

efforts to combat FH and promote cardiovascular health. 

 

Thank you for being an integral part of our mission to drive change and 



 

enhance cardiovascular health. Let's continue to work together towards a 

healthier future for all. 
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